
 

21st March 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

At The Garibaldi School we are all really excited to be taking part in a week of 

fundraising activities supporting Sport Relief 2022 and a local charity! 

As part of their course, the school’s Cambridge Technical sport students need to plan 

and deliver an event which in previous years has been Sport Relief as this links nicely 

to their course.  Due to Sport Relief taking place in the summer, as it is an official 

partner of the Commonwealth games, it has been decided that the school replace 

activities for Comic Relief with Sport Relief.  

This year, Sport Relief at The Garibaldi School will be taking place between Monday 

28th March and Friday 1st April.  

Sixth Form students have organised the following events to raise money for Sport Relief 

and a local charity and prices will start from 20p:   

• Crossbar challenge  

• Target shot challenge  

• Guess the teddy bear name 

• Staff stocks  

• Staff football match  

• Guess how many sweets are in the jar … and many more.  

 

Friday 1st April will be a non-uniform day with a £1 contribution to take part. We are 

using this year’s Sport Relief as a teaching opportunity; raising awareness of issues in 

other countries, supporting a local charity and the positive effect the money raised 

can have on others.  

 

On Friday 1st April we will also be having a Staff v Staff football match with kick off 

commencing at 2pm and a 20p donation for spectators. We appreciate this is 

afterschool and therefore this will only involve two 15-minute halves; students should 

be off school site at 3pm. This is not compulsory for students to stay; it is at the discretion 

of the parents/students. 

 

We really appreciate your support and hope you will have fun helping our school raise 

lots of money for Sports Relief and a local charity.  

 

Yours faithfully  

Miss Gibbs 

CT PE students  

 


